
Health Benefits for Occupationally Disabled Members Increased 

Effective May 1, 2014 

 

The Board of Trustees of the BMWE Health and Welfare Plan for Occupationally 

Disabled Members is pleased to announce a benefit increase for all covered members 

and their dependents to become effective May 1, 2014. On and after that date, the 

lifetime maximum benefit per covered person will increase from $130,000 to $136,200. 

This coverage is provided to occupationally disabled members and their dependents, as 

well as surviving spouses and children of members who suffer a fatal on-the-job injury, 

who satisfy the eligibility requirements of the Plan and who are members of a 

participating federation, division or other group on whose behalf contributions are made 

to the Plan. For information regarding the Plan or the benefit increase, you may contact 

the Plan office at 1-800-831-4914. 


